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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
Since we will be without a Finance Manager for a period, this RFQ should be postponed
until we have hired a new Finance Manager.  Having their input and involvement in this
process will be important, so I intend to postpone consideration of this item until we have
onboarded a new Finance Manager. 

 

mailto:jstephens@bcrsd.com
mailto:Bcrsd@bcrsd.com

Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
C:573.239.4025 | O: 573.443.2774

e: jstephens@bcrsd.com | w: www.bcrsd.com





